
The MTC Membership Committee met this past Thursday, February 15th @ 
5:30 pm. 

 
Mercita Oliva will take the helm as Chair of the Membership Committee as of 

the Annual Meeting on March 1st. Linda will continue with support. Erick will 
assist with data analysis. 

 
Chris reported on the membership status of 323 active members. We have 

six new members in 2018 and three resignations. Chris reported he is 
working on a Dominican Pay as you Play benefit for MTC members. Business 

directory and Free Guest Passes are on hold. 
 

Lyn Gardiner will be distributing a survey to all women members regarding 
their play interests.  

 

The Committee recommends to the Board that Ted Smith who is over 
90 be recognized perhaps as an Honorary Member paying no dues 

but continuing his monthly food and refreshment plan. Lisa will take 
to the Board yet this month. 

 
Michelle Verloop will follow up her January presentation to the Board of her 

Value findings from the last all member survey. She is expected to meet 
with the new Board in March. 

 
The following are suggestions for 2018 Goals: 

Membership Value Statement 
Orientation Survey showing playing habits and wishes of new members 

Business Directory 
New Members Serving on Committees 

Challenge Ladders 

Challenge Courts 
Round Robin Team Practices 

Mised Doubles Expanded 
New Member Integration 

Super Senior Membership 
Women's Rated Clinics 

 
Mixed Doubles will resume in March on Tuesday evenings from 5 - 7pm on 

reserved courts. Sandy Scott will organize the 3.5-4.0 players. We are 
seeking a leader for the 3.0-3.5 players. 

 
Wakana Women's Rated Clinics at noon Mon- Wed are full and popular. 

Geoff's Saturday morning rated clinics are also full and popular. Linda will 
continue to manage these or the pros for another month. 



 
Office Assistant Comments are welcome, Mercita will interview them. 

 
Super Senior Membership Category. After the wait list is settled in, we will 

recommend to the Board that members 85 and older who qualify for senior 
membership status, will have their dues waived but not the food and 

beverage fees. There are currently 11 such seniors, 1 female and 10 males. 
(Marks are not included as they are Honorary Members already. 

 
Erin Henke and Shari Havasi resignations are accepted. Their contributions 

to the committee are appreciated. 
 

Attending: Mercita Oliva, Katharine Fisher, Linda Gordon, Lisa Cush and 
Chris Horne. 

 

Next meeting is Wednesday, March 14th @ 5:30 pm. 
 

:) Linda 
MTC Membership Chair 

 
Linda Gordon 
415-686-0060 
 


